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CENTRAL PRISON SUNDAY SCHOOL.

We have pleasure in reporting continued satisfaction in our work in 
the Central Prison Sabbath School. Therefore, services have been, 
without interruption, carried on throughout the year, and, as in former 
years, the teachers have felt much encouraged to continue their labors.

There is but little, if any, change in the numbers attending the ser­
vices, as compared with other years. During the winter the number 
is considerably larger than during the summer, but the average for the 
whole year is about 176. The average attendance of teachers during 
the winter is 26, and during the summer 18. What can be done by 
the Prison Officers to aid us in our work is done, and we very grate­
fully record our thanks to them. 1HAMILTON CASSELS,

Superintendent.
16th February, 1888.
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